
 

 

WQ.78/2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER SOUTH  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 20th FEBRUARY 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 27th FEBRUARY 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister state how many complaints, if any, have been made internally by civil servants 

about the conduct of Ministers or Assistant Ministers, and how any such complaints were resolved?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

No complaints have been made by civil servants about the conduct of Ministers and Assistant Ministers 

under the Code of Conduct since the election; and no matters have been passed to the Chief Minister for 

consideration (or to the best of our knowledge, to the Commissioner for Standards).  

 

 


